
 
 

 

 

 

To: Mallory Sonalert Customers    November 9, 2015 

 

 

 

Subject: Notice of Part Number Discontinuation 

 

 

 

Mallory Sonalert will be discontinuing part number PSR4040N08A21.3K. 

 

The factory has just made us aware that PSR4040N08A21.3K is no longer available. We 

will be cancelling this from the stocking package order that was sent out earlier. 

There will be no replacement to add to the stocking package.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued use of Mallory Sonalert alarm products. 

If you have any questions please call 317-612-1000 or e-mail us at info@mallory-

sonalert.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dan O’Brien 

V.P. Sales/Marketing 
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